
        

 

Tuesday 4th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver/Whanau 
 
RUN4BIBLES 

 
RUN4BIBLES is a fundraising programme for kids, organised by Bible League 
International to place Bibles in Africa. Our RUN4BIBLES event will be held on 
Wednesday the 9th of August at Elim Christian College Golflands Campus to 
coincide with the cross-country. Information about the distances of the 
different courses will be sent out in week 1 of Term 3. In order to make this a 
fun and safe event, we are in need of parent helpers to marshal at road 
crossings and help with the running of this event so please keep this date 
free if you are available. 
 
Each student has received a sponsorship form today to gather sponsors for 
the RUN4BIBLES event. Each $7 raised goes towards a Bible-less Christian in 
Africa. Last year, our school raised the most money out of the schools that 
participated and we were able to supply around 2000 Bibles! Please 
encourage your child to continue to collect their money and train for our 
RUN4BIBLES event over the school holidays.  
 
For more information please see our RUN4BIBLES school coordinator Mark 
Castledine or call the Bible League International RUN4BIBLES coordinator on  
0800 BIBLE 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark Castledine 
Sports Coordinator 



 

RUN4BIBLES CROSS COUNTRY COURSE DETAILS 

Wednesday 9TH AUGUST 2017 

The following race start times are approximate – please arrive 15 minutes before your child’s race 

to ensure that you don’t miss it.  

 

Age Group   Distance  Track   Race Start  

 

Year 0 Boys & Girls  250m   1   9:30am 

Year 1 Boys & Girls  500m   1 x 2 Laps  9:45am 

Year 2 Boys & Girls  500m   1 x 3 Laps  10:00am 

Year 3 Boys &  Girls  1.65km   2   10:15am 

Year 4 Boys & Girls   1.65km   2   10:30am 

Year 5 Boys & Girls  2.55km   3   11:15am 

Year 6 Boys & Girls  2.55km   3   11:30am 

Year 7 Boys & Girls  3.1km   4   1:20pm 

Year 8 Boys & Girls  3.1km   4   1:45pm 

  

Parent Helpers: 

We would love you to watch your child’s race and assist us as a parent helper in other races if this is 

possible. 

Parent helpers are NEEDED to make this a FUN and SAFE event for our students.   

Helpers are needed for: Marshalling at road-crossings, Time-Keeping and Recorders at the finish line.  

 

Morning tea will be provided for our helpers on the day. 

Please return the bottom of this slip to the office by Monday 31st July advising your availability if 

you can assist. 

 

 

RUN 4BIBLES 2017 

I would like to offer my help in the area of (Please tick): 

o Marshalling and helping at road-crossings 

o Time-Keeping  

o Recording at the finish line 

 

Child’s Name:  ______________________________________ Class: __________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name: _____________________________________ Phone: _________________________ 

 

Parent’s Email: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mark Castledine 

Sports Co-ordinator 
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